
502 Cave Ave. Bainbridge Island, WA 98110 
Office #: 206-842-6525 

     Email: bspringer@biccc.org 

Bainbridge Island Child Care Centers 

BIG KIDS NEWS March 2025 

BICCC will be CLOSED Friday March 14, 2025 for Staff Training. 

BISD Spring Break is scheduled for April 7-11th. To ensure that the week 
runs smoothly, we would like help with the following: 

 If days are needed that your child is not normally scheduled for, please ask 
Bridgette S. to make sure there is space available. 

 Extra days are charged as Drop In or Extended Care which you will be 
billed for. 

 Please remember to pack a NUT/CANDY/SHELLFISH/SODA/NUTELLA/
COCONUT FREE lunch.  No Heat-ups please. 

 If your child will be gone during Spring Break, please let us know as well. 
Important Dates:  

March 3, 10, 17, 24 & 31 

BISD 90 Min Early  

Release 

Upcoming Days Off: 

March 14th: BICCC 

CLOSED for Staff 

Training 

April  7-11th: BISD 

 Spring Break 

BICCC is a recipient of 

funding by: 

Upcoming School Days off: 

March 9th: Daylight   

Savings Time Starts 

Friendly Reminders: 

 If someone other than a parent is picking up, please let us know. If it’s an individual 
from your emergency contact list, we can be notified via email or phone call.                   
If it’s a person who is NOT on your child’s emergency contact forms, we have to have 
written permission for them to pick up your child. Please provide their names, full   
physical address and cell/home phone numbers. The person picking up must provide a 
VALID ID upon arrival. 

 No Toys from home, please. We’re asking parents to please make sure that their         
children are not bringing in toys from home. We can’t be responsible for anything that is 
lost or taken, when their at the program.-Thank you! 

BICCC 
Contact Information: 
(Got billing questions, 

contact:) 

Martin Blevins, 
Bookkeeper                  

accounts@biccc.org  

206/842/6525 

Happy Spring from: Bridgette S., Kathryn & Sara 

Busy Bees: 

February flew by last month., and the children were busy bee’s learning about Geometric Arts 
& Crafts, Shoes and Touring Paris.  

When you have a chance check out some of your children’s beautiful arts and craft projects that 
are posted on your BICCC website. 

Till next month….. 


